
 

 

Memo 
 

To: The Harlem Board of Education 
                 

From: Heidi Lange, Director of Student Support Services 

 

Date: 4/2/2024 

 

Re: Embrace Education 

 

This memo is to recommend the renewal of the contract with Embrace Education (BDS) for the services of 

their EmbraceIEP and Embrace platforms.  EmbraceIEP is utilized for documentation and record keeping of 

students’ Individual Education Plans as well as 504 Plans.  EmbraceIEP is funded out of the IDEA Part B 

Flowthrough grant. 

 

 

 

Costing 

 

           $17,963.60 Embrace Education         

  

 

Total Cost:  $17,963.60 from the IDEA Flow Through Part B  


